HARRISON ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT .5

I
Town/Village of Harrison ::‘JL
Alfred F. Sulla, Jr. Municipal Building Michael J. Amodeo, P.E., CFM : “,1
1 Heineman Place Town Engineer 3

Harrison, New York 10528

April 26, 2023

Supervisor Richard Dionisio and

Members of the Village Board \ F =\ 3)
Town of Harrison \/ . ’
1 Heineman Place

Harrison, New York 10528

Re: Sanitary Sewer System Rehabilitation Project - Phase 1B
Contract #2 - Trenchless Pipeline Rehab

Dear Supervisor Dionisio and Members of the Village Board:

Village Board authorization is requested to award National Water Main Cleaning Co. the Sanitary Sewer
Rehabilitation Project Phase - 1B, Contract #2 - Trenchless Pipeline Rehab at a cost not to exceed
$1,862,233.55.

Three bids were received ranging in price from $1,862,233.55 to $3,198,540.00.

Funding for this contract is available in Capital Account #238D02.

Further, authorization is requested for the Purchasing Department to issue a Purchase Order payable to
National Water Main Cleaning Co. at an amount not to exceed $1,862,233.55.

Respecti’ull: submitz -,

Michael J. Amodeo, PE, CFM
Town Engineer

MIJA/mep

Attachment
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- RE: RFB - Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation Phase 1B Contract #2
Trenchless Repairs

DATE: April 19, 2023

TIME: 1:00 P.M. Place:_ Law Conf. Room
PRICES RECEIVED FROM THE FOLLOWING:

VENDOR AMOUNT

Howrfzd e O
Nachone! \Ja#rmam |, B2, £233-95
Con-Tech 2 198, 540




5788 Widewaters Parkway, Suite 2A
DeWitt, New York 13214

United States

www.ghd.com

Our ref: 11208208

April 27, 2023

Mr. Michael Amodeo, PE
Town of Harrison

1 Heineman Place
Harrison, New York 10528

Bid Review '
Town-Wide Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation Project, Contract No. 2 — Trenchless Repairs
Town of Harrison, Westchester County, New York

Dear Mr. Amodeo

Sealed bids for the Town-Wide Sanitary Sewer Rehabilitation Project Contract No. 2 — Trenchless Repairs
were opened on April 19, 2023 at 1:00 p.m.

The lowest total base bid price received was from National Water Main Cleaning Company (NWMCC) in the
amount of $1,862,233.55. Prices for bid alternates were also received but due to budget constraints these
alternates will not be awarded. We have tabulated all bid proposals received and no mathematical errors were
found. We reviewed NWMCC's bid proposal package and found it to be complete as required. The Town has
worked with NWMCC before and they deemed NWMCC's work satisfactory, thus, NWMCC's references were
not contacted.

Therefore, based upon our review of each bid proposal, and with concurrence from the Town Board, we find no
cause or reason why the Town of Harrison should not award the project to NWMCC in the amount of their total
bid price of $1,862,233.55. :

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information.

(T

'Randy Cameron
Project Manager

+1 315 802-0270
randy.cameron@ghd.com

" Regards

—) The Power of Commitment

GHD



